
Date : 07.08.2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is notified for all concerned that our college will celebrate “Rakhi Bandhan" 

on 11.08.2025 (Monday) at 12.30 pm. All students, Non Teaching Colleagues 

and Teachers are requested to be present during this unique cultural programme.  

Venue: In front of the Boys' Common Room (Ground Floor)  

 

 

 

 


